
 

 

 

25th October, 2024 

Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 
 

Security Code 533019 
 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub.: Outcome of the Board Meeting-25th October, 2024 
 
Ref: Intimation under Regulations 30 and 33 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (the SEBI Listing Regulations) 
 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting 

held on today i.e. 25th October, 2024 inter-alia, considered and approved the Un-audited 

Financial Results of the Company for the second quarter ended 30th September, 2024 and 

the said Results have been reviewed by the Audit Committee. 

In this regard, a copy of the said Financial Results together with the Limited Review Report 

is enclosed herewith. These are also being made available on the website of the Company 

at www.simplex-group.com. 

 
The Board meeting commenced at 1:00 p.m. and concluded at 1:20 p.m. 
 

Kindly take the same on your record. 
 

  Thanking you, 
 

 
Yours faithfully,  
For Simplex Papers Limited 
 
 
 

 
 
Bikash Singh 
Company Secretary  
& Compliance Officer 
 
Encl.: a/a  

http://www.simplex-group.com/
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